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The NITRD NCO and the NSF, as part of an interagency working group on
information integrity, request input from interested parties on a range of questions
pertaining to Federal priorities for research and development efforts to address
misinformation and disinformation. The purpose of this RFI is to understand ways
in which the Federal Government might enable research and development
activities to advance the trustworthiness of information, mitigate the effects of
information manipulation, and foster an environment of trust and resilience in
which individuals can be discerning consumers of information.
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